
 

The Simi Valley Police Department presents 

National Night Out 
Saturday, July 31, 2010 

 
The Police Department is inviting residents throughout the Simi Valley 

community to unite July 31, 2010.  National Night Out represents the kind 
of motivation, pride and determination that is helping to make many 

neighborhoods safer places throughout the year. 
 

9 Host a Block Party  
9 Get the kids out for some games 

9 Close off your street for a community barbecue 
9 Relax and enjoy a summer evening 

 
Residents in neighborhoods throughout Simi Valley and across the nation 
are asked to lock their doors, turn on outside lights and spend the evening 

with neighbors and Police Department representatives. 
 
Your party can be elaborate with live music, face painting and contests for 
kids, or simple with potluck and some tunes played over the radio or CD 

player. 
 

Between 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m., Simi Valley Police Department 
representatives will visit each of the Block Parties throughout the City. so 
they can get to know you and you can get to know them!  It will be a fun 

and safe evening for everyone. 
 

GET INVOLVED! 
 

Contact Jean-Marie Maroshek, Crime Prevention Specialist, at the Simi 
Valley Police Department, 805 583-6276 or by email 

neighborhoodwatch@simivalley.org, to register your neighborhood. 
Or access the information from the City’s web site, 

www.simivalley.org/NationalNightOut click on up coming events, 
National Night Out. 

  Registration deadline Friday July 16, 2010 


